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Dear Dewing School Parents,
	It is time to start thinking about the Dewing “Dew-Gooders” Giving Tree for the Holiday Season. We are always excited for this time of year and all the good our school does for others.  Our tree benefits families within our school as well as families in the local community. We hope that more families within our school can benefit from the generosity of the “Dew-Gooders” as we change the structure of our Giving Tree.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	If you are in need of gifts for your children or know of a family at our school who is in need, please let us know. All families’ and children’s names will be kept confidential.  Please send an email or letter with the ages of the children and the top 3 gifts you would like for your child. Please try to keep the gifts at no more than $30, so our elves can purchase items easily. If you are also in need of clothing or other items, we ask that you put that in your letter or email as well.
	Lists are due at school no later than November 17th. This will give our elves plenty of time to get information out to the “Dew-Gooders” Coordinators.
	If you are able and willing to donate a gift, our “Dew-Gooders” will be sending information out soon regarding our tree. Please be on the lookout for that information. We are also willing to accept gift cards or monetary donations which will help our elves purchase items not donated.
Please send all emails and letters to Nurse Kelly Constantino at kconstantino@tewksbury.k12.ma.us. She will be coordinating all requests.
Thank you!
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